You are Invited to Attend

Elkridge Landing Middle School’s

Orientation
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Who:

All new students and their parents/guardians

When:  
Thursday, August 29, from 1:30-2:30 p.m.  

Where:
Elkridge Landing Middle School’s cafeteria

During this orientation program, students will become acquainted with Elkridge Landing Middle School programs, policies, and procedures.  Students will be able to tour the school.  Students attending the program generally have a smooth opening day transition to middle school.

We realize that some students will not be able to be here on that day.  If a student cannot attend, all of the necessary information will be supplied on the opening day of school.

